
 
 

 

 

 

To: MaresConnect Ltd, T  

 
Re: Maritime Area Planning Act 2021 - Application for a Maritime Usage Licence  
  To carry out site investigation works between the 12 nautical mile limit to the EEZ 

boundary, in order to determine the suitability of the area for cable routing and other 
electrical infrastructure associated with the development of a proposed 750-megawatt 
electricity interconnector between Ireland and Britain. Ref MUL240008 

 
Date: 30/06/2025 
   

By Electronic mail only: ( ) 
 

 
Dear Applicant  

I refer to your application to the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority (MARA) for the above maritime 

usage licence.   

 

I refer to your response submitted on 27/06/2025 further to the Maritime Area Regulatory 

Authority’s (MARA’s) Minded to Determine Notice issued on 25/06/2025. 

 

Please find attached the final Licence and I would draw your attention to Condition 4.1 (ii) and 

Appendix 3 of the Licence which needs to be completed and submitted to MARA before 

commencement of any Permitted Maritime Usage. 

 

All correspondence in relation to compliance with the Maritime Usage Licence (MUL) from this 

point should be directed to compliance@MARA.gov.ie  

 

Please also forward relevant contact details for a point of contact in relation to MUL compliance 

to compliance@MARA.gov.ie  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Dr. Karen Creed 

Director of Maritime Authorisations 
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